In support of objection submitted by Val Waring.




The first four photos above show the damage to the wall at Old Elm following two separate impacts
(2019 first two photos and 2022 second two photos) following a collision at the junction of Tile Kiln
Green and B1256

The last two photos above show a serious RTC in August of 2022 at The Street with the junction to
Stansted Distribution Centre near the Audi garage with an impact between a bus and a lorry there is
a ghost lane here similar to the one suggested in the applicants plans





